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NOTIFICATION 

 
Sub: Disposal of Representations received from candidates against CSIR-CFTRI   
        notification dated 20.07.2022 of CFTRI Advt. No. 119/2019 – reg. 
 
 
 In Continuation to the office web notification of even number dated Oct 24, 2022 
regarding Disposal of Representations received from candidates against CSIR-CFTRI 
notification dated 20.07.2022 of CFTRI Advt. No. 119/2019, the Competent Authority 
has approved the recommendations of the Screening Committee for the post codes S-07 
& S-15.  
 
 The following are the recommendations of the Screening Committee for the said 
positions with respect to post codes of S-07 and S-15:  
 

Post Code: S-07 (UR) – Scientist: 

App. No. Name Earlier Status Current Status 
10284 MANGAPURAM YOGANAND KUMAR Shortlisted Rejected 

Remark: In response to the candidate’s email dated 24-07-2022, the committee revisited 
the application and noted that the candidate is not fulfilling the screening criteria as there 
is a discrepancy with regard to the information provided by the candidate in his 
application form vis-à-vis through aforementioned email dated 24-07-2022.  
Consequently, the earlier status of “Shortlisted” has been changed to “Rejection” in 
accordance with clause No.2(m) of the advertisement  

 

Post Code: S-15 (SC) – Scientist: 

App. No. Name Earlier Status Current Status 
12520 BINDU Rejected Shortlisted  

Remark: In response to the candidate’s representation the committee revisited the 
application and noted that the candidate fulfils the criteria and recommended to be 
called for interview 

 
  The screening results/status in respect of all other candidates for the 
above post codes i.e. S-07 & S-15, as notified vide web notification of even number 
dated 20.07.2022, remains unchanged and no further representation/request in this 
regard will be entertained. 
  
 In light of the above recommendations and decisions taken thereon, the 
representations for the post codes S-07 & S-15 stand disposed of accordingly. The 
disposal of representations is being communicated individually through email to the 
candidates concerned.  
 
 The decision taken there on the representations for the remaining postcodes      
(i.e. SS-01 to SS-03 & PS-01 to PS-03) and the interview schedule will be published in 
due course. The candidates are advised to visit the website of CSIR-CFTRI regularly for 
updates. 
 
 
              Sd/- 
                              Controller of Administration 


